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WORLD BOOK DAY 
What a great day we all had! The children and 
staff looked fabulous and there were some 
fantastic activities taking place in school. Some 
of our children read with the residents from The 
Valleys Care Home, which was heartwarming 
and made such a difference to the residents. 
Well done to the winners of our photo 
competition – Margo Year 1, Kelvin Year 2 and 
Max Year 3, who were chosen by Reverend Kate. 
A big thank you to all those that volunteered to 
be a secret reader in classes too.  
 
 

RED NOSE DAY – 15th MARCH  
Today is Red Nose Day and we have turned RED 
to celebrate Red Nose Day. Money raised goes 
direct to Comic Relief – follow the link to the just 
giving page for the school - or bring any 
donations to school. 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-
st-peter-and-st-paul-cofe-primary-
school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fu
ndraising&utm_content=rnd24-st-peter-and-st-
paul-cofe-primary-school&utm_campaign=pfp-
share&utm_term=ed1bdbc980d9492bb94c842f
f5927094 
 
 
 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 
All classes are taking part in hands on activities 
this week as part of British Science Week. 
Follow us on Twitter/ X to see photos of gliders, 
pendulums, dinosaurs and much more. There is  
a Science Fair taking place at UCNL on 
Wednesday 3rd April between 10am and 2pm 
where there will be lots of hands on, interactive 
science activities to take part in. All for free and 
for the whole family 
 
 
 

 
GIRLS FOOTBALL 
Over 450 girls took part in a football session at 
Brumby Hall last Friday on International 
Women’s Day 2024. A group of 30 girls 
represented the school and did us all proud with 
their skills and attitudes, shining their lights 
brightly. Well done to all the girls involved. 
 

NON-UNIFORM EASTER SQUARES BOARD 
We will be running our Easter Squares Board 
again this year, with lots of great prizes to be 
won. Non-uniform `Bring chocolate to school 
day` will be Tuesday 19th March and the Easter 
squares board prizes will be announced on 
Tuesday 26th March. The fundraising events in 
school help to support school funds to allow us 
to provide the children with many different 
events and opportunities. Thank you as always 
for your support.  Squares are on  sale now at the 
end of the school day or available on ParentPay. 
 

 

LIBRARY OPENING TIMES 
This half term we are trialing opening the school 
library on a Monday after school from 3.15pm – 
3.30pm so that parents/carers can come and 
choose books together with your child to read at 
home. Please come along and support your child 
with the love of reading. Reading is one of the 
most important life skills you can help your child 
to develop at home and will have an impact for 
the rest of their lives. Mrs Winfield will be at the 
secret passage doors - near Mrs Watkinson's 
classroom - as the bell goes. Mrs Day (our parent 
helper) will have the ipad to return your book 
and log out a new one.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date and Time Event 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day – Dress `Red to Toe` 

Monday 18th March 3/4GE Museum trip  

Thursday 21st March 4HR Museum trip  

Thursday 21st March Y6 only Parent meetings 

Friday 22nd March Reception visit to Hall Farm Park  

Monday 25th March 3CS Museum trip  

Thursday 28th March Reports home to parents 

Thursday 28th March 2024 Break up for Easter 

Tuesday 16th April School re-opens 

Monday 6th May School closed May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATS 

Friday 24th May  Break up for May half term 

Monday 3rd June School re-opens 

Monday 3rd June to Friday 14th June   Year 4 Multiplication tests 

Wednesday 5th June – Friday 7th June Year 6 Residential 

Monday 10th June  Year 1 Phonics screening tests 

Wednesday 12th June – Friday 14th June Year 5 Residential 

Tuesday 16th July - pm Year 6 Leavers performance  

Tuesday 16th July – 4pm  Year 6 Leavers event 

Friday 19th July Break up for summer 
 

ATTENDANCE 
We are committed to providing high quality education for all our children. In order for a child to reach their full 
potential, we expect a high level of school attendance. Holidays in term time are unauthorised, unless in exceptional 
circumstances and referred to the Education Inclusion Service, who may issue a Penalty Notice or prosecution.  
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Free school meals are offered to children of families who receive one of the following: Universal Credit with an 
annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, Income Support, Income-based Job Seekers Allowance, 
Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, 
The guarantee element of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190.  To apply follow the link below:  https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-
food-and-free-school-meals/ 
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